
The roof being sealed with weatherproofing materials in preparation for the final layer
of cement tiles.

Windows and doors have been installed throughout.

Conduits have been run throughout the building.

MARY TV STUDIO
 CONSTRUCTION UPDATE - JANUARY 2025

Exciting things are happening at the construction site of Mary TV’s
new Television Studio! We are coming closer to the final stages of
construction, and we can’t wait to show you the progress that has
been made! 



The floors have been sealed. 

The elevator shaft being installed.

The view of Apparition Hill where the Permanent Sign, promised by God, will be left.

  What’s next?
 Plastering of all the interior walls
 The roof will be completed with special concrete tiles for weather proofing
 The façade will be applied to the exterior of the building

Vicka, one of the visionaries in Medjugorje, wrote the note  after Our Lady spoke with her during an
apparition in Medjugorje in April, 1999, about Mary TV’s plan to build a television facility in
Medjugorje.
Vicka wrote to Denis Nolan: “Our Lady says that the plan is good – but you need to wait a little. Now
you can get prepared little by little, until Our Lady tells when the right moment is. You don’t need
to hurry, make haste, but to be patient.”

When Our Lady said this to Vicka, the technical genius in Medjugorje that she had her eyes upon,
who would begin Mary TV’s live streaming from Medjugorje, was seven years old, 
Today Josip Zubac is the Technical Director/Livestream Engineer for IBM in the US while working
with Mary TV’s technical team in Medjugorje.

Mary TV’s 
Internet TV channel broadcasts 24/7


